From: Wesley Evans wesley9956@aol.com &

Subject: Letter of Resignation

Date: January 12, 2017 at 2:43 PM
To: P. Truesdale pbtruesdale@gmail.com

Cc: Azzie Jackson azzie\_jackson@yahoo.com, Timothy Jenkins madisonww@gmail.com



## Dear Commissioners:

Please find attached my letter of resignation for your review.

Wesley T. Evans Attorney at Law

> Jessie L. Evans Attorney-at-Law Wesley T. Evans Attorney-at-Law

> Takeshia Morgan Legal Assistant



January 12, 2017

The Evans Law Firm 712 East Peace Street Post Office Box 528 Canton, MS 39046 Telephone: 601-855-2255 Facsimile: 601-855-2277 www.evansattorneys.com

Madison County Election Commission 308 Park Ave., Suite B P.O. Box 1626 Canton MS 39046

## Dear Commissioners:

It is after much consideration that I tender my resignation as Attorney for the Election Commission. I wish to thank you and all the Commissioners for all your help, professional courtesy, and support. I have immensely enjoyed working here as the Attorney for the Election Commission for the past year, and my experience with the Election Commission has been greatly rewarding.

I have enjoyed working with the Commission and regret that I have had to come to this decision. I can really appreciate and admire the work that Election Commission performs under difficult and often challenging conditions. I wish the Commission and staff continued success.

If I can be of any help during this transition, please let me know.

Wesley T. Evans

WTE:dbm